

**HHS Girls Tennis Team - Proud Sponsors** 

Dear Friends and Sponsors,

The Hobart Girls Tennis Team is recruiting sponsors for our 2021 season. We are putting together a t-shirt and would love to have your business or personal name imprinted on the back. We are requesting a donation of \$25.00. Your donation will help defer the cost of uniforms and warm-ups for the girls. Athletics are no longer fully funded through the state of Indiana and must rely on fundraising to pay for uniforms, etc.

To our proud sponsors for the 2019 season (pictured above), we want to **thank you** for your continued support of our program, and we look forward to a great 2021 season.

We truly appreciate your contribution. Donations may be given to the players directly or mailed to:

Hobart High School - 211 East 10<sup>th</sup> Street - Hobart, IN 46342

Attention: Athletic Department

Checks payable to Hobart High School Athletics

Thank you,

Kenny Walsh,

Kenny Walsh, HHS Varsity Tennis Coach & Hobart Girls Tennis Booster Club



.....

## T-shirt Sponsor for 2021 Hobart High School Tennis Program

Business Name:	 	
Player Name:	 	
Amount of Donation:		